
Public Service Announcement  

Subject: Project Pillow for Harvey Survivors  

From:  Lisa Scott 

 Tragedy has beset our fellow citizens along the coastline of Texas due to Hurricane Harvey.  As 
scenes of devastation are seen across various media platforms, we are calling on you to do your 
part in assisting those who have lost everything. 

 When you lay your head on your pillow at night, think of our fellow brothers and sisters who are 
unable to do the same.  Please support “Project Pillow” for Harvey Survivors by donating a 
new pillow and let the hurricane victims rest easier. 

 Pillow will be collected from September 8 through September 22.  Pillows should be new, in 
the original packaging or sealed in a plastic bag.  They can be dropped off at the following 
locations throughout Rutgers-New Brunswick and Piscataway. 

Drop Off Locations: 

·        Livingston Campus 

• Livingston Student Center|| 
•  Livingston Recreation Center 

·        Busch Campus 

o   Office of the Registrar 
o   Busch Student Center 
o   Sonny Werblin Recreation Center 

·        College Ave Campus 

o   College Avenue Gym 
o   College Avenue Student Center 
o   Records Hall- Student Accounting Office 
o   Fraternity & Sorority Affairs 
     84 College Ave, New Brunswick from 9a – 5pm 

·        Cook/Douglass Campus 

o   Cook Student Center 
o   Douglass Student Center 

 



URA AFT 

o   57 Paterson Street, New Brunswick from 9am – 5pm 

 FAQ’s 

Are pillows the only items being collected? 
Yes, only new pillows are being collected by “Project Pillow” 

 Are cash donations being collected? 
 No, cash donations will not be accepted by “Project Pillow”  

Are volunteers needed? 
Yes, please contact us via email at summereg@registrar.rutgers.edu 
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